
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: BIERBAUER, CHARLESBIERBAU@mailbox.sc.edu
CC: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/24/2016 2:18:17 AM
Subject: Re: Ambassador Haley

Charles -
 

Thank you for taking the time to send this note. We'll make sure the governor sees it. 
 

Would be interested in talking to you about your thoughts on a few things in the next week or two. Let 
me know what your schedule looks like as the semester winds down. 
 

Again, thank you for reaching out. 
 

Rob Godfrey
 
Office of Gov. Nikki Haley
 

> On Nov 23, 2016, at 9:17 AM, BIERBAUER, CHARLES <BIERBAU@mailbox.sc.edu> wrote:
 
> 
 
> Please convey my congratulations to Governor Haley on the announcement of her selection to be 
Ambassador to the United Nations. An important post at a critical time for this nation’s role in an 
apprehensive world.
 
> 
 
> Charles Bierbauer
 
> Dean and Professor
 
> College of Information and Communications
 
> University of South Carolina
 
> Columbia, SC 29208
 
> 
 
> Office: (803) 777-2013
 
> Mobile: (803) 413-1392
 
> Bierbauer@sc.edu
 
> @cjbsc 
 
> 
 
> 
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